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SUBJECT: Extension of 75% Staggered Staffing to February 4, 2022 

In the College Brief issued to the community on December 22, 2021, we announced the 
delay in the return to 100% staffing for all personnel until at least January 21st. During 
this afternoon’s Safe Start Task Force meeting, a consensus was reached to extend this 
date further, as follows: 
 
Most full-time employees who were working at 75% staggered staffing in the fall 2021 
semester are authorized to continue to do so through Friday, February 4, 2022.  Please 
note, however, that employees needed to support on-campus instruction in the spring 
semester, or to meet other operational needs, may be required to return, if so directed 
by their supervisor. 
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